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Championships:
We successfully held a 5km and 10km USATF Colorado Road championships on the 12th and 13th of December. The results can be found on the USATF Colorado website. These championships would have brought us up to required standard for championships for 2015. However, at the annual meeting the requirements were reduced to 1 championship and made retroactive to 2015. As a result we exceeded the number of championships required by a considerable amount. However, this has given the athletes many chances to compete at the USATF Colorado level and is something that should be continued in the future. 

Planning:
A call has been put out on social media for races to submit offers to host championships for 2016. This should be added to an email blast and put on the website. We will also contact race directors directly to assess their interest in hosting 2016 championships. The goal is to have these championships in place by the end of January or middle of February. Having these races set on the schedule as early as possible will allow the athletes to plan their racing schedule to include our championships. It would be nice to set these races up as series perhaps with an overall series winner. Maybe we could work in partnership with some Colorado running stores to make this happen. 

2015 Half Marathon:

Progress has been made in resolving the issues with the half marathon championships from 2015 with the hope for complete and final resolution of all results and prize money distribution very soon.

Future Items:
We would like to find a way to recognize the athletes from Colorado who will be competing at the US Olympic Marathon Trials as well as in the Olympic Trials this summer. 

Further down the line this recognition may include some USATF Colorado funding to help with some of the costs associated with training for and competing at the Olympic Trials.

